C.O. Board Members,

Our address at [Redacted] Ridgewood Road, Willits, California, is on a short private road that ties directly to
Ridgewood Road.

Our driveway was one of the very 1st driveways put in Pine Mountain Estates.

In 1966, my mother and father Jim and Nina Klugherz, along with Max McKee, built the driveway.

Back in those days our driveway ran along the side of what is now considered Old Boy Scout Road for about 40
feet. In 1966, the Old Boy Scout Road was a skinny logging road, known as the logging road.

In present times this logging road has grown to a large wide road that goes over and around our drive way,
combining the two for approximately 40 feet.

My mother, Nina Klugherz, worked to get addresses and mail delivery to about four dwellings in all of Pine
Mountain .

Said again, [Redacted] was one of the first addresses in Pine Mountain. We are strongly opposed the name or
number changes in your proposal .

With all the history of home births, weddings, and a location to die. We oppose.

[Redacted] Ridgewood Road is used in many legal documents for family business. We do not want the added
burden of changes, due to your proposal.

We have been been at this address for 54 years. Please do not change it now.
Thank you,
Garrett Klugherz,
Roxanne Klugherz,
Marzel Klugherz,
Denise Klugherz,
Iris Klugherz,
Cedar Klugherz,
Sequoia Klugherz



